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10 MAY 2022 
 
Dear Lady member 
 
With reference to the letters and emails received by myself and the Chairman, 
Andy Parson, I would like to clarify the position of the club management in 
terms of the Ladies Competitions for 2023.  
 
The management has decided to simply bring all club competitions in line with 
the current practises of the club, as well as to free up weekends for more 
mixed “fun” competitions and matches. 
 
The plan below would be implemented as follows:  
 
a) Ladies would be allocated 2 weekends and 2 Tuesdays per month for 

board and other competitions.  
 

b) Competitions would no longer be played over 2 days i.e., weekend and a 
Tuesday.  
 

c) The Ladies section would decide as to how the various board and other 
competitions are allocated. Tee times on a weekend may have to be 
increased according. This would not be an issue.  
  

d) The remaining 2 Tuesdays would be reserved for “Ladies general play”, 
09:00 – 11:30. These days could be used for “roll-ups” or fun competitions 
as decided by the Ladies section. I would recommend that some time be 
reserved on each occasion for Ladies general play only. 
 

e) 7-day members would therefore have access to all competitions, while                
5-day members would only have access to the Tuesday competitions. 
However, if a 5-day member wished to play in a weekend competition the 
green fee applicable would be the county card rate, currently £25.  

 
We would envisage that competitions would be more accessible to all 
members, bearing in mind the various membership category restrictions.  
 
We also believe that the plan will fully integrate all members of the club as we 
move forward to improve and develop the club and its facilities.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
CHRIS HILL 
CAPTAIN   
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